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Lt. General Josaph F. Carroll o~
Director, Defense Intelligence Agency
Department of Defense

Dear Joe:

As you know, the Agency recently briefed
the Inter-American Affairs Subcommittee of the
House Foreign Affairs Committee, at the sub-
committee's request. The attached unclassified
statement, "Cuban Subversion in Latin America,"”
was prepared at the request of Congressman
Selden, the subcommittee chairman. I understand
that the Foreign Affairs Committee plans to
incorporate the statement in its forthcoming
report on recent hearings.
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Ray 8. Cline
Deputy Director (Intelligence)
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